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The 2023 Health Law Section; chaired by Howard Bogard; served to provide educational 

programs concerning health law issues and to promote interaction and information exchange to 

enable its members to serve their clients more effectively.   

The health law section presented a webinar in April of 2023 titled “Getting Ready for 

May 11—The End of the COVID-19 PHE”.  A second webinar is being planned for later this 

year. 

 

 


